
To whom it may concern: 
  
We reside at 77 Doncaster Avenue.  Our property also fronts on Friars Way. We own 75 
feet on Friars Way and understand a sidewalk is proposed on this side (north). 
 
We firmly oppose the plan to construct sidewalks as this will negatively impact the 
community. The removal of mature trees for the purposes of a sidewalk is one of the 
significant concerns.  We would point out that both the City and ourselves have invested 
in treating ash trees on our property which would be in jeopardy should a sidewalk be 
constructed. Two of the three ash trees are within the road allowance. 
 
 I understand there will be a delegation to address the issues at an upcoming meeting. 
We also understand that representatives from our neighbourhood have requested this 
matter be referred back for further input from the public. We support this request as 
well. 
 
We wish to be informed of the upcoming public meeting so that we can attend. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Patty and Dave Hayman 
77 Doncaster Avenue 
London Ontario 
 


